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Kirra Vanzetti

From: Randall bacon

Sent: Thursday, 29 June 2017 8:03 PM

To: LCSC

Subject: Submission to Fire Services Bill Select Committee

Don't let us be FOOLS. This legislation is for the UFU demands to be passed in a new EBA . The
legislation should be split. Cancer sufferers should not be used as a bribe. The CFA/MFB stalled
EBA's are why this legislation is being put to parliament. The UFU can not get what they want past
both fire managements. So the government wants to start a new organisation with a brand new
EBA.

The idea of extending Melbourne fire boundaries have been around for decades. This idea needs
community and industry input with consultation. The boundary lines needs to take account of
Melbourne’s 50 year population growth.

Craig Laspley the emergency Services commissioner uses the words (We Work as One) CFA
uses the phrase (one CFA)

The legislation wants to separate my district officers into another fire service and then contracting
them back. That scares me. Who is going to check that they are qualified for the position. Who will
have final say. Under modern thinking. Team work, cohesion, pride of ownership are basic needs
you need in a work force. | can not see how separating CFA staff from volunteers achieves a team
environment. (One CFA)

Cost..... we have not been shown the new EBA for the new Fire Services Victoria.
This needs to be investigated and debated.

Stop his legislation.Don't let them use D.A.D. Decide, Announce, Defend (DAD) decision making.
It is a top-down, minimally participatory method of public management. We- our society are better
than that, | hope.

Randall Bacon
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